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August 26, 2024 

 

 

Via Supreme Court Electronic Filing System 

 

Mr. Scott S. Harris 

Clerk 

Supreme Court of the United States 

1 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20543 

 

  Re:  John Doe v. The Trustees of Indiana University, et al., 

No. 24-88 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

The petition for a writ of certiorari in the above case was docketed on July 29, 2024, 

and on August 9, 2024, the Court requested a response from Respondents by September 

9, 2024.  

 

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, Respondents respectfully request a thirty-day extension of 

time, to and including October 9, 2024, to file their response. This extension is necessary 

due to the press of other litigation matters.  

 

Respondents have not previously sought an extension in this matter. 

 

  

      Respectfully, 

 
      Wayne C. Turner 

 

WCT/jlt 

 

Cc: Cody Lawrence Reaves 


